## Wonjeon Ceremony for Rev. Hitoshi Onishi

Manoj Jacob September 7, 2017



Wonjeon Ceremony for Rev. Hitoshi Onishi Saturday September 9 | 9am

East Ridgelawn Cemetery 255 Main Ave Clifton, NJ 07014

Dear Blessed Family Members,

We want to thank everyone for coming to the special Seonghwa held for Rev. Onishi last Sunday. It was a awed sight to behold. Over 200 people came to pay their respect to Rev. Onishi and we are very grateful for anyone that came to Seonghwa to offer such a heart.

We wish to once again extend our invitation to everyone for Rev. Onishi's Wonjeon this Saturday. Let's gather once again to bid farewell and offer our brother to our Heavenly Parents.

After service, the Family of Hitoshi Onishi invites all attendees to join together at the Clifton Family Church Fellowship Hall for a memorial refreshment.

God Bless You! Sincerely, Pastor Manoj Jacob